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Thank you all!  

As we move to close off 2022, I wish on behalf of the 

Board of Directors, Management and Staff a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year to all our  

Residents and their Families.  

It has been another momentous year of activity 

It has been another momentous year of activity 

across our operational services, our Retirement  

Villages and Residential Aged Care and so special 

thanks to all our Staff and to your Families. You have 

brought consideration, care and respect to our  

Residents and fulfilled for another year, their  

protection and wellbeing. You have also embraced 

your care to each other as staff colleagues. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
RACF Residents Santa (John) Claus and June 

As a Company, to say that the year 2022 has been 

busy, is an immense understatement. Every day is 

busy and I know that I represent my colleagues in our 

Company and wider when I say that there is way too 

much regulation and bureaucracy that is taking up 

valuable time when our time could be used more  

purposefully. I trust that this might change in 2023 

but with an increasing public service, it does appear 

that they are generating work to justify their existence 

which adds little or nothing to our Industries. 

 

Our Infection Prevention Control Practices have  

demonstrated an outstanding response 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another Classification A for our Catering Services, James, Ciaran & Sam 

 

COVID-19 remains a challenge in particular to  

Australia’s Residential Aged Care Facilities, its  

residents, families, visitors and staff. At Allambie 

Heights Village Residential Aged Care Facility, our 

Infection Prevention Control Practices have  

demonstrated an outstanding response daily to  

protect our residents, staff and visitors. Thank you all 

for supporting us in this, it is a shared effort and we 

ask that you continue to do so over the Festive  

Season when families visit residents or take them out 

to meet relatives and friends. Please be vigilant in  

sanitising hands, wearing masks, maintaining social 

distancing and refrain from visits or contact with  

residents of our RACF if you have any symptoms of 

feeling unwell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Holger, Charles & Russell 

 

I look forward to 2023 with enthusiasm and optimism 
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I thank all our Contractors, Consultants, Medical and 

Allied Health Professionals and wish you and your 

families well too. We all deserve a break and to 

spend quality time with our loved ones. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pat, Kathe, Lili & Neighbours 

I look forward to 2023 with enthusiasm and optimism. 

There is so much more that we as a Company wish 

to do and achieve and I will be in contact again in the 

New Year to share information about some of our 

progressive plans. 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Ciarán Foley  

Chief Executive Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan, Maureen & LIna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny, Gayle and Robert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hannah & Cheryl  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Platinum Jubliee, Queen Adele, Chef Manager James and Chef Roger 
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